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This proposed bill is a back door ban on trapping.  Voters have already rejected 

efforts to ban trapping at least 2 different times.  Trapping is so necessary for the 

farming and ranching communities and for wildlife management.  Just no other 

means to manage fur bearers that would have any significant impact on their 

numbers.  Please oppose this bill.  Passage would harm so many in the rural 

communities. 


